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Dear Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Andersen, Vice-Chair Breese-Iverson, and members of 

the House Committee on Housing and Homelessness. Thanks for the opportunity to 

comment on HB 3928. I am a central Oregon resident strongly opposed to this bill 

and I urge you to vote against it. It is astounding to me that such a throwback 

proposal, blatantly opening rural land to low-density exurban residential development, 

encouraging the sort of outlying estate the entire Oregon land use planning program 

has struggled against for 50 years, falsely in the name of easing our housing 

shortage, should even come before you. Thank you for considering my comments. 

Please vote no. 

 


